To: Brvan Cartlgedge
21 Langcagter

I enclose a2 copy of a letter vhich I have received
from Adam Ridley.

when the Prime Minister was last in Washington in
September 1977, whe visited Brookings the specific
reqguest of Peter Jay. I hope on the Prime Minister's
next visit to Washington, a wisit to the AFI may be
considered for the same reasons. As you know, the
AEI has pow nearly superceded Brockings and I believe
that the Prime Minister might £ind it a stimulating
place to spend an hour or two.
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richard Ryder
10.7.79
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